Our Case Number: ABP-317810-23

Your Reference: Ralph Conroy An

Bord
Pleanala

John Nash Solicitors
Abbey Street
Loughrea

Co. Galway
DX86005

Date: 10 June 2024

Re: Open Cycle Gas turbine power plant (350MW) and associated infrastructure
Located on land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Derryfrench, Tynagh, Loughrea, Co.
Galway.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the further information response received by the Board from
the applicant in relation to the above mentioned proposed development.

The Board hereby considers it appropriate to invite you to make a submission on the response received
in relation to the application.

Any submission in relation to the above must be received by the Board within 3 weeks from the date of
this letter (i.e. not later than 5:30pm on 2nd July 2024). Please note, as you have previously
submitted an observation on this case you are not required to pay the fee of €50. Your submission can
be posted, hand delivered or sent by email to sids@pleanala.ie. If you have any queries in the
meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email sids@pleanala.ie quoting the
above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

o]
Raymond Muwaniri
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737125

ADHOC
Teil Tei (01) 858 8100
Glao Aitiuil LoCall 1800 275175
Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Sraid Macilbhride 64 Marlboreugh Street

Laithrean Gréasain Website www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1
Riemhphost Email bord@pieanala.ie D01 vo02 D01 V802



Our Case Number: ABP-317810-23

An
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Transport Infrastructure Ireland
Michael McCormack

Parkgate Business Centre
Parkgate Street

Dublin 8

D08 DK10

Date: 10 June 2024

Re: Open Cycle Gas turbine power plant (350MW) and associated infrastructure
Located on land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Derryfrench, Tynagh, Loughrea, Co.
Galway.

Dear Sir / Madam,

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the further information response received by the Board from
the applicant in relation to the above mentioned proposed development.

The Board hereby considers it appropriate to invite you to make a submission on the response received
in relation to the application.

Any submission in relation to the above must be received by the Board within 3 weeks from the date of
this letter (i.e. not later than 5:30pm on 2nd July 2024). Please note, as you have previously
submitted an observation on this case you are not required to pay the fee of €50. Your submission can
be posted, hand delivered or sent by email to sids@pleanala.ie. If you have any queries in the
meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email sids@pleanala.ie quoting the
above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Hll7
Raynfond Muwaniri

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737125

ADHOC
Teil Tel (01) 858 8700
Glao Aitidil LoCall 1800 275175
Facs Fax {01) 872 2684 64 Sraid Maoflbhride 64 Marlborough Street
Laithrean Gréasain Website www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1
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